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       Notice to Suppliers 
 

   Awareness of the Procurement Privacy Notice  
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For the attention of the Managing Director 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
 
All Rolls-Royce Plc suppliers. 
 
 
Introduction: 
 
 
In accordance with recent changes to Data Privacy Legislation, Rolls-Royce Plc has issued a 
Procurement Privacy Notice to update suppliers on how your information is used. The notice 
explains why we need your data, what we do with your data and how long we will keep your data 
for. It explains your individual rights and types of data we may collect, as well as processes your 
data might be used for.  
 
The Procurement Privacy Notice can be found on the Rolls-Royce Plc Global Supplier Portal or 
directly via the following link:  
 
https://suppliers.rolls-royce.com/GSPWeb/ShowProperty?nodePath=/BEA Repository/Global 
Supplier Portal/Articles/Procurement Privacy Notice 
 
 
Action Required: 
 
 
Please ensure that you read and understand the Procurement Privacy Notice.  
 
 
 
NTS Category:     Authorised by: 
 
General Information / Communication   Gordon Tytler  
      Director of Procurement, Rolls-Royce Plc 
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